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This week in Literacy we have continued to read our story of The Enormous Turnip. The chil-
dren have really enjoyed this story. They also enjoyed creating their own story changing the
vegetable and finding different words that are the same as enormous such as sizable, colossal
and gigantic. They then chose some different animals and modes of transport to complete their

new line up. We then shared our new stories with each other.

The children have continued to water their seeds they planted last week and they were so excit-

ed to see that shoots have started to sprout up.

In our PE lesson we continued with our dance work. This week we learned a Scottish dance.
The children had to work as a team moving one way and then another, counting out eight of
each action, holding hands and then letting go to clap their hands. It was all very complicated,

but they were amazing and also had lots of fun too.

Our topic lesson this week was linked to art and design. We looked at the artist called Jackson
Pollock and how he developed a style of art called ‘Drip Painting ’. The children then had an

opportunity to create their own piece of artwork inspired by this artist

In PHSE we talked about medicines and what medicines we know of, what we have in our
homes and who we know who take some of the medicines we saw. The children were very in-
volved in the lesson and were able to talk about when they have medicine and how we can stay

safe with medicines in our homes.



